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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: RJ Erickson <notbob54@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 4:54 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License Number 20190001045

To Ross Haddow or Jeff Fischbach, 
I am writing to you about the business located at 1445 Arcade Street, otherwise known as Go Auto Sales and Repair. 
 
I have concerns that they do not maintain the barriers and pilons adjacent to the sidewalk on Arcade Street.  The 
concrete barriers are all askew and the barrier poles are bent. 
 
The sidewalk is not maintained in the Winter and the weeds are already growing rampant and will not be cut or trimmed 
(or at least they haven't been in the past). If garbage lands there, that is where it stays. 
 
Suffice to say that it looks terrible on that corner. Several times a year there are different types of runs, walks, and rides 
that go through this intersection and it would be beneficial to have things look presentable here. 
 
Those are my concerns. 
 
Robert Erickson 
Nevada Ave @ Arcade Street 
Saint Paul, MN 
notbob54@gmail.com 
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